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1. The Collaboration Trading Company Directors (Mike Clarke, Monica Kjeldstrøm and Peter Langhorne) met on September 19 2007. We were joined by Jini Hetherington (Company Secretary), Nick Royle (Chief Executive Officer) and Donna Gillies (Treasurer).

2. We continue to believe that three Directors is adequate. Peter has agreed to step down by rotation at this year’s AGM and he is willing to be reappointed. We will keep the need to add and replace Directors under review.

3. We believe that the financial situation of the Collaboration is healthy.

4. We are pleased that The Cochrane Collaboration as a whole will be consulted on the proposed extension to the publishing contract with Wiley-Blackwell.

5. We support the recommendation of Jini and Nick that the auditors be reappointed.

6. Monica will represent the Trading Company Directors at the Steering Group meetings and the Annual General Meetings during the São Paulo Colloquium.
7. We continue to believe that environmental sustainability issues have substantial implications for the Collaboration and have this as a standing item on the agenda for the Directors’ meetings. We are meeting by teleconference, and, where possible, working with documents on screen rather than paper.
8. Jini will send copies of the provisional minutes of our meeting of September 19 2007 to you when these are ready. These minutes should not be circulated more widely because they can contain commercially sensitive information and are written with an informed audience in mind.
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